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CIRCULAR NOTE

Protocol Department

will be closed around Easter 2020 (6-17 April incl.)

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark, Protocol Department, presents its
compliments to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmatk,
Intetnational Organisations and Other Missions residing in Copenhagen and
Honorary Consulates in Denmatk and has the honour to refer to Circular Note
of 19 March 2020 with temporary guidelines for Residence Permits and ID-cards
through Protocol Department.

Due to the situation with COVID-19 and the fact that many employees of
Embassies and International Organisation are now working from home,
Protocol Department would like to inform that Protocol Department will be
closed for two weeks around Easter, i.e. from Monday, 6 April to Friday 17 April
2020, both days incl.

In case of emergency, please contact one of the following mobile Nos to
Protocol’s Staff: 4261 4562, 2112 3685 or 2545 9347.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark, Protocol Department, takes this
oppottunity to renew to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to

Denmatk, International Organisations and other Missions in Copenhagen and
Honorary Consulates in Denmark the assurances of its highest consideration.

Copenhagen 27 March 2020

To Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmark
International Organisations and Other Missions resident in Copenhagen and
Honotary Consulates in Denmark



